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Helen Gibson

From: Andre Tucker <tuckera1@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2017 2:17 PM
To: Helen Gibson
Subject: Re: RFP for Disposition of Multiple Properties

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

To: The Community Redevelopment Agency/Care of Helen Gibson 
 
On behalf of Stephanie and Andre Tucker who reside at 218 North A Street, Pensacola Florida 32502. We are 
entering a Bid for Parcel #000S009010163083 Account # 131804000 216 N A Street, Pensacola, FL 32501. 
This parcel of land is located directly next to ours and it would benefit us greatly to be able to acquire this 
property for the additional space to be fenced in for a safe environment for our son with autism to play freely 
without having to worry about traffic, or anything else that would cause him harm. We also look to the future for 
this land, as we will and want to add on to the property in which we now reside so he can have his own place 
at our residence. 
We would like to submit a cash offer of $5,000.00 for said property of which once obtained we will maintain the 
grounds. Please feel free to contact Stephanie or Andre @ (850) 602-4722, or (850) 485-4013.  
 
 
Sincerely Mr. & Mrs. Tucker 
 
 
 

From: Helen Gibson <HGibson@cityofpensacola.com> 
Sent: Friday, March 24, 2017 11:39:18 AM 
To: tuckera1@hotmail.com 
Subject: RFP for Disposition of Multiple Properties  
  
Mr. Tucker, per our discussion, attached is the  Notice of Intent to Dispose of CRA property.  It contains the required 
information you need to include in your offer.   
 
I recommend you review the CRA Plan for the Urban core CRA which may be accessed at: 

http://www.cityofpensacola.com/537/Urban‐Core‐Community‐RedevelopmentCRA‐Pl 
 

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 436‐5650. I look forward to receiving your proposal. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Helen 


